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January 29, 2019 
 

Michael Freidin 
George & Associates Consulting Engineers, Inc.  
1967 Commonwealth Lane, Suite 200  
Tallahassee, FL 32303    
 
Also sent electronically to: mfreidin@gaceng.net  
 

RE: Hearing to be scheduled for San Felasco Hammock State Park Shop Building 
Site Plan Application  

 
Dear Mr. Freidin: 
 
On January 10, 2019, the City of Alachua received your application for a Site Plan for San 
Felasco Hammock State Park Shop Building which proposes the construction of a ±2,030 
square foot building, with associated paving, grading, and utility infrastructure improvements 
on a ±.33 acre project area, located north of San Felasco Farms subdivision, east of NW 143rd 
Street (CR 241), and south of the Alachua Hills subdivision, consisting of a portion of Tax Parcel 
Number 04033-000-000.  
 
Based on review of the materials submitted, the City has determined that the application can 
now be scheduled for a hearing before the Planning and Zoning Board.   

 
You must provide 13 double-sided, three-hole punched, color sets of the complete application 
package and a digital copy of all materials in PDF format no later than 12 PM on Monday, 
February 4, 2019.  Materials may be submitted earlier than this date.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (386) 418-6100, ext. 108 or via 
email at ahall@cityofalachua.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Adam Hall, AICP 
Planner 

 
c: Kathy Winburn, AICP, Planning Director 
 Justin Tabor, AICP, Principal Planner  
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